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Vibrant Celebration of Africa Day at Nagoya University






On May 27, a remarkable event unfolded at Nagoya University, showcasing the rich
cultural heritage of Africa in commemoration of Africa Day (May 25). Organised by
the African Students Association of Nagoya University (ASANU), with generous
financial support from the Nagoya University Alumni Association, the event was a
resounding success. With captivating performances, vibrant attires, and diverse
talents, attendees were treated to an immersive experience celebrating the beauty

and diversity of African culture.

Event Highlights:

The event featured the special participation of Monicah's Bounce Band and Djembe
Group, whose energetic performances enthralled the audience. The African students
proudly exhibited their traditional attires in a spectacular fashion show, highlighting
the richness of African fashion. Benjamin Msutu from Malawi delivered a captivating
traditional dance performance, while Winnie Papelo from Mozambique mesmerised

the crowd with her poignant poetry.



African Fashion Show Models (Nagoya University Students)

Prisca Molotsi, a renowned South African jazz singer living in Japan, served as the
charming host for the event, adding her unique touch of elegance and entertainment.
The presence of Norimi Mizutani, the Vice President of Nagoya University and
Director of International Affairs, Gracious Enwoods Soko, First Secretary (Trade) and
Alex Khumalo, First Secretary (Administration) from the Malawi Embassy in Tokyo,
and Kyoko Tanaka, Professor from the Global Engagement Center and Hitomi Takaki,
Associate Professor also from the Global Engagement Center lent further prestige to
the occasion. Mizutani delivered an inspiring opening speech, emphasising the

importance of cultural exchange and unity among diverse communities.



Monicah’s Bounce Band Performance

Approximately 190 participants attended the event, creating a lively atmosphere of
excitement and cultural appreciation. The attendees, comprising students, faculty,
and local community members, were immersed in a celebration that fostered
cross-cultural understanding and promoted diversity on campus. Through this event,
the African Students Association succeeded in fostering a sense of pride and

appreciation for African culture among attendees.

Djembe Group Performance
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“THANK YOU FOR CELEBRATING AFRICA WITH US”



